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Mr. Dan Tracey attended our March 14, 2012 meeting, to discuss repairs to the church yard wall. As

explained the repairs are consistent with the present appearance of the wall. The variations in elevation do not
present conflict with fence ordinances as the average height is less than three feet. The Historical Commission
has no objections to the proposed repairs and believe they will only enhance the historic nature of the site.
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